
Beginning with the September 2011-2012 school year, our school district/school 

has conscientiously implemented the requirements found in the Anti-Bullying Bill of 

Rights Act by providing professional development to all administrators and staff, 

organized a HIB committee in each school, made information and forms available to 

parents and have investigated all alleged incidents reported to our administration or staff.  

While completing the Self-Assessment (below) we learned that our school 

district/school has demonstrated strengths in the area of professional development and 

addressing all alleged HIB incidents. The Self-Assessment also helped our school 

district/school identify areas for improvement which will be addressed in the upcoming 

school year. 
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